Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: James Jacobs [augerpro@sbcglobal.net]
Sent:  Thursday, Fehruary 14, 2008 4.50 PM
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Cc: Fred Stanin; Erik Lervaag; Olivia Jacobs

Subject: 7 - 25 feet accepted

Greetings Jerry-
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This is to confirm our conference call today with you, Fred Stanin and me. We agreed to have the well

on the Lucasey Property to be screened from 7.0 feet to 25.0 feet below ground surface.

We understand that our workplan can now move forward. As soon as the driller is arranged, we will

contact all parties for field work and observation, as needed.

Sincerely,

JimJ.
Clearwater Group

Jim Jacobs

Hydrogeologist (PG, CHG)
707 View Point Road

Mill Valley, CA 94941

tel: 415-381-5195

fax: 415-381-5816

cell: 510-590-1098

email: jimjacobs@ebsinfo.com
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